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e — Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Prmcesa C|ty, Palawan
- EMAIL : )

TelFax No. (048) 433 5638/ 434 8791

July 11, 2022

VICTORINO DENNIS M. SOCRATES
Governor

Provincial Government of Palawan
Puerto Princesa City

THRU:. The Head of Finance

Letter of Demand
Dear Sir:
Good day!

This refers to the fund transfer granted to the Province of Palawan for the National Greening
Program in CY 2014 amounting to P100,000,000.00.

As per records, such transfer is not yet fully liquidated as of June 30, 2022 in the amount of
P5,755,394.85.

In view hereof, may we request for an update regarding the unexpended amount and submit
the reports and related supporting documents for its liquidation.

Your positive response and prompt action will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

LIZARDO B. CAYATOC
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